
 
 

Meeting of Wigginton Parish Council 

Tuesday 20th March 2018, 8 pm in the Village Hall 
BUSINESS TO BE TRANSACTED 

1. Apologies  
2. Declarations of interest by Members 
3. Approval and signing of the Minutes of the Meeting of the Parish Council on Tuesday 

20th March 2018         5 Mins 
4. Public Participation 
5. Clerk’s Report/Village Warden’s Report      10 Mins 
6. Matters arising from the Minutes:           30 Mins 

6.1 Agreed actions outstanding from February meeting  
6.2 Village shop 
6.3 MUGA at St Bart’s School 
6.4 2018 ‘Oddy’ Newsletter 
6.5 Defibrillator and resuscitation training 
6.6 Dog fouling 
6.7 Recruitment process for new Parish Clerk 

7. Finance          30 Mins 
7.1 Balances, cheques for payment 
7.2 Review of internal audit 2017 and actions taken; appointment of internal auditor for 

2018 
8. Planning              10 Mins 

8.1DBC decisions on planning applications: 
4/01774/17/FHA Cottage row, Vicarage Road, Wigginton – Granted 
4//00490/18/DRC Tinkers Lodge, bottom House Lane, Wigginton – Granted 
4/00189/18/HRN 5 Mary Cross Close, Wigginton - Granted 
8.2Planning applications to be considered: 

4/00572/18/FHA 3 Fox Close, Wigginton, HP23 6ED 
Proposed first floor extension over existing garage and utility room 

4/00497/18/FHA Bungalow, Cherry Tree Farm, Wigginton, HP23 6JG 
Single storey side extensions and open porch 

9. Correspondence         5 Mins 
Friends of Wigginton request for financial assistance for hiring portaloos 

10. Items for discussion:        10 Mins 
10.1Green Spaces  
10.1.1 Hiring out the Sports Field on Saturday morning/afternoon 
10.2 Highways and Footpaths  
10.2.1 P3  
10.2.2 Request for 40mph speed limit along Chesham Road passed Beech Park 
10.2.3 Adding a speed bump to the entrance of the Sports Field car park 
10.2.4 Moving the bus stop  
10.2.5 Commonfield/Highfield Road concerns from resident 
10.3 Transport 
10.4 Communication 
10.4.1 Data protection seminar on 21st March 
10.5 Village Hall 
10.6 Website/Wigginton Online  
10.7 Ideas for the next 5 years and a Village Survey 

11. Any Other Business         0 Mins 
 
Cheryl Williams, Clerk to the Parish Council 
11th March 2018 
 
  



 
 
 


